
 
 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 trip Ashmoleum Museum Oxford

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

Free school uniform and support for your child!! 

As you may know we receive funding from the Government to provide additional support for every child who is 

registered for Free School Meals. This funding doesn’t just provide your child with free school meals but is 

also used to enhance your child’s whole primary school experience, including pastoral and educational 

needs.  If your child is eligible they will attract this support every year, for the whole of their time at primary 

school, even if your situation subsequently changes. Universal Infant Free School Meals is different to Free 

School Meals and does not attract this same support and funding.  

 

If your child is in Reception, KS1 or KS2 and you think your child/ren may be eligible for Free School Meals 

and this support please check by logging on to www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals (you will also need 

your  national insurance number). You can check your child’s eligibility at any time and if you are not eligible 

today but your situation changes it is worth rechecking their eligibility.  

 

If you have any questions about this support you can discuss it confidentially with Mrs Silins.  We will fund a 

school jumper and tie for all children who are registered for Free School Meals from 1st September 2018 

 
 
 
 

 

Tesco's Blue Tokens  - School Hall Refurbishment Project 

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals


 
 

 

 

 

 

Komodo Maths 
A big thank you to all parents who have encouraged and supported their 
children to take part in the Summer Challenge. 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

http://www.coolmilk.co.uk/


 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

The St Marys School PTFA (Parents, Teachers, Friends Association) AGM will take place 
on Wednesday 19th September from 7.30-9.00pm at school.  
 
Anyone interested in finding out more about the PTFA is welcome to come along. The 

PTFA welcome any help whether it is an hours support at the Disco or becoming a 

member of the committee. 

 

Community 
 

Tetbury Library's monthly story time, 'CelebraeStory', is now at the new time of 11:15am (to give TTFC footballers time 
to get to the library for the start of the story!).  On Saturday 15th September David will be telling the story of 'Æthelflæd 
the first English Warrior Queen' and her local connection.  Perfect for primary school aged children (especially those 
studying the Anglo-Saxons and Vikings) and includes a follow-up activity.  It's free - just turn up - optional: wear 
something in the style of a 10th century Anglo-Saxon or Viking! 

 

 

 
 
Come to St Marys’ church on Sunday  and join our Little Fishes Sunday School.  The service starts at 10am, 
and our Little Fishes go out during the service.  Suitable for 2 years + with a special theme each week and craft 
activities.  Contact Poppy for more information on 01666 502333 or poppy_hughes@hotmail.co.uk    

 

mailto:poppy_hughes@hotmail.co.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 


